
CANCELLATION NOTICE OF A MEETING 

 

OF 

 

DEKALB COUNTY REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

 

  

The DeKalb County Redevelopment Commission’s public meeting in the 

DeKalb County Courthouse, Commissioner's Room, Second Floor, Auburn, Indiana, 

that was scheduled for Wednesday, January 8, 2025, at 5:00 p.m. HAS BEEN 

CANCELLED. 

  

This notice is in accordance with the Open Door Law per IC 5-14-1.5. 

Noticed/Posted: January 7, 2025 

 

 

 


